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WINTER 2021 NEWSLETTER  

 
We are planning to resume our monthly meetings.  Meetings are going to be held at the 
Knights of Columbus hall, located at 3308 Ave W NW, Winter Haven  where we 
previously had our meetings.   All  meetings will be held on the third Friday of the month 
starting at 10:00 a.m.  Come a little early to check in and socialize with fellow members.   
We request that everyone wear masks for safety reasons.  We trust everyone 
remembers where the hall is located but if you have any questions, please call the drop 
in office. 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS IN 2022 
 
January 21  February 18  March 18  April 15 May 20 

NO MEETINGS IN JUNE, JULY AND AUGUST 
September 16  October 21  November 18 

 
We will be taking nominations in January for an election of officers which will take place 
at our February meeting. 
 
We encourage contributions to the V-CAP program which helps to elect labor friendly 
candidates.  Please contact the drop in office for details on how to contribute. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone again at our upcoming meetings.  If you know of 
any retirees who do not receive this newsletter, please inform them of our meetings and 
the drop in office.  The office is open every Tuesday and Thursday from 9:00am- 
1:00pm. Helpful contact info is included with this newsletter. 
 
We hope that everyone is still coping with the pandemic restrictions and have been 
staying safe and healthy.  At this time our executive board wishes everyone a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.   
 
In solidarity, 
 

Len Guminski 

Chairman 

-over- 
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